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Note by the Secretary-General 

CANDIDACY FOR THE POST OF DIRECTOR OF 
THE RADIOCOMMUNICATION BUREAU 

 

Please note that the candidature of Mr Kavouss ARASTEH MOGHADDAM (Islamic Republic of 
Iran) for the post of Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau has been withdrawn. 

 

 

 Yoshio UTSUMI 
 Secretary-General 
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